

# **Ontology Summit 2010: Creating the Ontologists of the Future**

Panel Session 1:

**Surveying the Landscape and the Possibilities**

December 17, 2009

# Schedule of Events

- Thu 2009.12.10 - Launch Event (*virtual session*) (25CJ)
- ▪ Thu 2009.12.17 - Panel Session-1: "Surveying the Landscape and the Possibilities" (*virtual session*) (25CK)
- Thu 2010.01.14 - Panel Session-2: "Content" Track panel session (*virtual session*) (25CL)
- Thu 2010.02.04 - Panel Session-3: "Requirements" Track panel session (*virtual session*) (25CM)
- Thu 2010.02.11 - Panel Session-4: "Quality" Track panel session (*virtual session*) (25CN)
- Thu 2010.03.04 - draft deliverables review and alignment (*virtual session*) (25CO)
- Thu 2010.03.11 - final community sync-up prior to the symposium (*virtual session*) (25CP)
- Mon & Tue 2010.03.15 & 16 - Summit symposium at NIST (Gaithersburg, MD, USA) (*face-to-face with remote participation support*) (25CQ)

# Agenda

- Introduction – Steve Ray (co-chairing today's session with Amanda Vizedom)
- Formulating the survey questions
  - Arturo Sanchez, Antony Galton – Present (Online Survey)
  - Peter Yim, Elizabeth Florescu – Future (Delphi study)
- Feedback on who to survey – Amanda Vizedom

# New Announcements (1)

Email discussion through the [ ontology-summit ] mailing list

- Post to: <[ontology-summit@ontolog.cim3.net](mailto:ontology-summit@ontolog.cim3.net)>
- When starting a new thread on the list, please prefix the subject line with one of the following track labels:
  - [CONTENT], or
    - [CONTENT-Present]
    - [CONTENT-Future]
  - [QUALITY], or
    - [QUALITY-Present]
    - [QUALITY-Future]
  - [REQUIREMENTS], or
    - [REQUIREMENTS-Present]
    - [DEVELOPMENTS-Future]
- To participate in the [OntologySummit2010](#) discourse – see details [[here](#)]

# New Announcements (2)

New “Synthesis” and community input pages are now available:

- **Content Track:**
  - [OntologySummit2010\\_PresentContent\\_CommunityInput](#) (*open*)
    - [OntologySummit2010\\_PresentContent\\_Synthesis](#) (*maintained by ArturoSanchez and AntonyGalton*)
  - [OntologySummit2010\\_FutureContent\\_CommunityInput](#) (*open*)
    - [OntologySummit2010\\_FutureContent\\_Synthesis](#) (*maintained by LeoObrst and MichaelGruninger*)
- **Quality Track:**
  - [OntologySummit2010\\_PresentQuality\\_CommunityInput](#) (*open*)
    - [OntologySummit2010\\_PresentQuality\\_Synthesis](#) (*maintained by ArturoSanchez and AntonyGalton*)
  - [OntologySummit2010\\_FutureQuality\\_CommunityInput](#) (*open*)
    - [OntologySummit2010\\_FutureQuality\\_Synthesis](#) (*maintained by BarrySmith, NicolaGuarino and FabianNeuhaus*)
- **Requirements Track:**
  - [OntologySummit2010\\_PresentRequirements\\_CommunityInput](#) (*open*)
    - [OntologySummit2010\\_PresentRequirements\\_Synthesis](#) (*maintained by AmandaVizedom and RalphHodgson*)
  - [OntologySummit2010\\_FutureDevelopments\\_CommunityInput](#) (*open*)
    - [OntologySummit2010\\_FutureDevelopments\\_Synthesis](#) (*maintained by ElizabethFlorescu and PeterYim*)
- **Summit Communique:**
  - [OntologySummit2010\\_Communique/Draft](#) (*maintained by the communique editors*)
  - [OntologySummit2010\\_Communique](#) (*maintained by the lead editor*)